
Paul  Miner
Nobleboro
LD 868
Please let it be entered into the public record that I, Paul J Miner, a citizen of Maine 
and a parent voice my opposition to  biological boys playing in girls sports.  I would 
support an act to ensure equity and safety for the girls of this State. 
I find it shocking that as a society we have degraded to the point where it is even 
necessary to have a debate and a law on this matter.
What happened to the Democrat party that stood up for women? Where are the 
"MeToo" movement supporters?  Women's Liberation laborers would turn over in 
their graves. Women's sufferage and women's rights which you aggressively demand 
be provided with your farse called "reproductive rights" but when you need to support
the vulnerable girls of our state you cave in and deny them their rights. The hypocrisy 
is staggering.  How is it that the current Democrat leadership of this state is so 
disoriented to the basic obvious natural facts of biology?  The issue at hand really is a 
mental health crisis and I would say that is also a part of the problem with Democrat 
lawmakers who refuse to accept the science.  Remember the science that was mashed 
down our throats during COVID19?  Apparently the science isn't as important to you 
now when you feel compelled to support some kind of dangerous agenda supporting 
mixed up teenagers as well as adults. 
It is absolutely an abandonment of girls basic rights in this state for this to continue, 
where Maine allows transgender youth, biological boys to compete against girls or be 
in their locker rooms or bathrooms.  
Please stop this unethical practice and also please explore groundbreaking options for 
them to compete in their own divisions if you want to go down the path of 
abandoning their mental health needs and celebrate their mental illness as some sort 
of prideful accomplishment.  Let them at least compete in their own division so it isn't
a blantant disadvantage to biological girls.
Sincerely, 
Paul J Miner 
Nobleboro, Maine 


